

7-1-19 Pre Season

Members in attendance. Erin, David, Ethan, Staci

Meeting called to order: 7:26

- Deciding on GotWs
  - Decisions Made for publishing
- Discussion of email from Ross about Porta Potty not getting taken away before noon on Monday
  - Staci will check Monday mornings that it's gone
- Erin wants to make a sponsor pamphlet to help captains get team sponsorships
  - Give ability to share all our stats and make a good argument for sponsorship
- Parks and rec budget and possible slashing of budget
  - Need to plan what exact revenue generators will go to what?
  - Possible New Revenue generators
    - Increasing amounts of cleanup crew days
    - Possible cleanup at the phog
    - Sell food at GotW
    - Charge more for non-fees?
    - Push afterparty more
    - **Need to get 501(c)(3)**
    - Possible South Park Weekly KVKL Grass Classic
    - Set up a thing for children?
    - 3pm games?
      - Would have to allow some kind of opt out option
  - Need to have a presence at the city meetings leading up to it.
- Meeting adjourned: 8:39